JAN 02 1991

Docket No. 030-31207 License No. 37-28394-01

Pittsburgh Applied Research Corporation
ATTN: Richard G. Jewell
President
100 william Pitt Way
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15238

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection No. 030-31207-90-01

This refers to your letter dated October 25, 1990, in response to our letter
dated October 9, 1990.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us i1s appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
John D. Kinneman

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

ce:
Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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